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5. Hotels and small bars should offer food suitable to mitigate the effects of alcohol consumption. Additional food and coffee 
providers should be encouraged to lessen alcohol impacts, but only in targeted precincts that are not in close proximity to 
residential premises after midnight. 
 
6. Public toilets (single use variety to enhance safety) should be open and available throughout the night.  
 
7. Footpaths are public thoroughfares and we object to any suggestion that licensed premises should be able to take over these 
public assets. 
 
8. When cities and towns are safer as a result of a regular, visible police presence, we expect more people to come out and enjoy 
the night-time economy. This will be a win for traders and will justify the levy cost. 
 
9. No justification has been given as to why permanent changes need to be made to provide temporary assistance to the recovery 
of the entertainment and alcohol industries. A temporary extension of provisions would be more appropriate than a permanent 
change. especially as the aim of this push is for temporary support f the hospitality industry. 
 
I agree to the above statement 
Yes 

 




